6 th December 2018.			
Dear Parent/Carer,			
Key Stage 2 Dance Club and Dance Festiv	<u>val</u>		
As part of our PE curriculum, the children have been invited to take part in a dance festival at Newcastle City Hall on Wednesday 3 rd April 2019. It is a brilliant non-competitive event in which the children performs their dance to an audience. In order to take part, your child must be available and willing to perform at the festival. They must also willing to attend a weekly dance club after school, every Thursday afternoon, starting on Thursday 17 th January from 3:15 – 4:20pm. At 4.20pm, the children will need to be collected and signed out from Year 1 entrance. We anticipate that this will be a highly oversubscribed club, and therefore places will be allocated on a random basis. Please wait to be informed if your child gains a place. If your child is interested in this club and event, please express their interest on the attached slip and return it to Miss White by Wednesday December 2018.			
		Kind Regards,	
		Miss White & Mrs Mullick	
My child is interested in attending the w Wednesday 3 rd April 2019.	reekly dance club in order to perform at the dance festival on		
Please return to Miss White by Wednes	sday 19 th December.		
Child's Name:	Class		
Signed Parent/Guardian:			
Contact telephone number:			